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I am very concerned about this bill's impact and stand firmly against it.  We are 
already seeing Maine residents being  taken away to sometimes undisclosed locations,
leaving distraught families behind waiting for word of their loved ones' locations.  
There have been well-publicized instances in Maine in which hard-working residents 
are suddenly disappeared, for things like minor traffic violations.  A person's worth to 
the State of Maine should not be determined by their immigration status, but by their 
contribution to society. It is unconscionable that at a time when many Mainers are 
struggling to make ends meet due to the economy and random federal firings, there 
would be any sort of focus on seeking out and deporting Maine residents who have 
never caused any problems.  


